
 

 

                

Fall 2018 
The year is moving along quickly. It is hard to believe we are in the fall season already.  We are preparing 

for the final weeks before the extension deadline in one month!  We want to thank each of you for your 

encouraging words and your personal referrals.  We sincerely appreciate you for trusting in our services. 

 

Auntie Kari and Rowan 

 

I couldn’t resist sharing!  My brother, Jim, and his wife, Jessica, 

welcomed their first daughter, Rowan Eileen Thornburg, on December 

13, 2017.  So, 2018 has been full of my learning how to be the best 

auntie ever.  I’m looking forward to a lifetime of laughter and hugs with 

this precious gift.  God has truly blessed our family.  His timing is 

always perfect, and we are forever grateful. 

-Kari Pel 

  

2017 Tax Return Extensions  
The final deadline to file Individual tax 

returns is Monday October 15, 2018.  Please contact our office soon to 

schedule an appointment for your tax preparation.  You may also send in your 

documents for a phone appointment, via mail, fax or our web-based system 

called Cloud Cabinet.  Contact us for step-by-step instructions! 

 Did you receive an IRS letter? 
Don’t panic!  If you have received a letter from the IRS, we’re here to help!  It is most helpful to send us 

a copy of the letter before contacting our office.  We will review the correspondence and advise you on 

the best way to respond. 

 

Tax Reform Updates 
Tax Reform is always reforming.  The attached newsletter highlights the 

newest updates that will affect most people.  If you have any questions 

regarding how Tax Reform will affect you, please call the office so we can 

discuss your particular situation.   

Have a wonderful fall season!  
 Pel & Associates Team 

  

Additional Services 
Tax Planning 

Payroll  

Bookkeeping 

And more! 

 

Final Deadline 

October 15, 2018 


